
     Maths  

Our topics this term include number, 

place value, addition and subtraction and 

money. We will also be using our Maths 

knowledge to solve real life problems. 

You can help your children at home with 

practical activities such as telling the 

time and counting coins in shops.    
 

 

          Ruby Class       

1.            Topic:  The Great Fire of London  
2. We will be learning all about the events surrounding The Great Fire of 

London. We will be looking at why it occurred and what life was like 

during the time of the fire. We will be looking at the similarities and 

differences between life in Tudor London and life in London today.   

3. We will also be locating the key cities and countries in the United 

Kingdom and comparing life in the Tudor and Stuart era with life in 

London today.  

4.               

    Science  

This term, we will be learning about 

animals including humans. We will 

discover more about the life cycles of 

humans, frogs, butterflies and 

chickens.   

 

  Computing  

We will be learning how to use 

keyboards on laptops and iPads to 

research our topic.    

 

English 

This term we will be exploring the 

senses in our writing of stories and 

poetry. We will be writing character and 

setting descriptions linked with 

different books. We will start by looking 

at three different versions of 

Goldilocks and the Three Bears and we 

will write a sequel to the story.   

RE  

We will be learning about different 

Christian beliefs and traditions, including 

their attitude towards prayer, the Bible, 

Baptism, Holy Communion and music.  

       PE 

We will have PE every Thursday 

with Lance where we will be doing 

athletics, gymnastics and multi-

skills games.                    

 

                                                                                          

 

      

PSHE 
This term we will be looking at what things keep 

us fit, healthy and safe.  

       Class Information 

Class assembly: Tuesday 15th October 2019 

Open afternoon:  Wednesday 9th October 2019 

 Homework will be given each Friday and 

should be handed in the following Wednesday.  

Please read with your child daily.    
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